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Question: sbt 64 
 
Topic:   Australia’s Superannuation Funds – Loss & Gains 
 
Hansard Page: E80 (22/10/09) 
 
Senator BUSHBY asked: 
 
Senator BUSHBY—If the Cooper review’s remit in terms of statistical data collection is broader 
than yours, I imagine they may well have to do a new one or at least a supplementary to address 
the other issues. Last time I asked for and you gave me on notice an update on the total loss or 
gain attributable to Australia’s superannuation funds to date for the previous four quarters in the 
most recent financial year. Since then, a few months have passed and there may well have been 
another quarter. Perhaps you could provide an update on that. I just flag that I will probably ask 
you this every time you appear before me, just to get the most recent updated figures as we go. 

Mr Jones—Can do. 

 

Answer:  
 
APRA released the June 2009 Quarterly Superannuation Performance publication on 24 
September 2009.  This publication focuses on APRA-regulated superannuation entities with at 
least $50 million in assets.   

Table 3 from the publication, copied below, shows the rate of return for the five quarters to June 
2009 for superannuation entities with at least $50 million in assets, and the rate of return for the 
year ending June 2009.   

Data for the September 2009 quarter will be available on 23 December 2009.  APRA’s 2009 
Annual Superannuation Bulletin, which covers the whole superannuation industry, will be 
available early next year. 

 

 
Data is sourced from Table 3, June 2009 Quarterly Superannuation Performance publication, issued 24 September 
2009.  Rate of return is the net earnings after tax divided by cash flow adjusted net assets for the period.  Net 
earnings after tax is investment and other income less operating expenses and tax on earnings.   


